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 1st March 2024 
 
 
Dear Families, 

Exciting news for the week ahead! 
Next Thursday is World Book Day and we are launching the week with an assembly on Monday, 
explaining the fantastic reading activities and fun we have planned for the week! (Don’t worry Year 
2, we will make sure you don’t miss out!) 
 
On Thursday, everyone is invited to dress up as a character from a book they have read at school. 
Everyone will have the opportunity talk about their character and create a bookmark to keep as a 
memento of the event. During the day the children will hear stories read by a variety of adults as 
well as “book blanket” activities. We’re planning a huge book swap across the classes and a mystery 
photo challenge – Who’s favourite book is it? The children will also hear about a photo challenge 
that they can take part in!  
 
But that’s not all! We would like to invite you to join us for a storytime during the week. If you’re 
free drop in to join your child’s class, it will be very informal and may be a squash and a squeeze(!) 
but it would be lovely to see you. We will ask you to stay in one class for the session to reduce 
distractions. Please see the timings below: 
 

Class Day Time 

Nursery & Emerald Wednesday 8.45-9.15am 

Green, Yellow, Orange, Blue Wednesday 2.45-3.15pm 

Violet, Grey, Indigo, Lilac Thursday 2.45-3.15pm 

Pink, Crimson, Purple, Brown Friday  8.45-9.15am 

 
Hopefully you were able to spend your £1 book token, if not it’s not too late, it’s still valid until 31st 
March!  
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Boccia - London Youth Games  
 

A huge congratulations are in order to our amazing Boccia team who finished 3rd in 

the London Youth Games (LYG) on Tuesday. You may remember our Boccia team previously 

won the Boccia Tournament in Enfield Youth Games. This meant they then got the 

opportunity to represent the London Borough of Enfield and compete against the very best 

schools across London at the Lea Valley Hockey and Tennis Centre in East London. 

 
Our brave boys and girls won all 3 of their group matches, meaning they moved on to the final 4 
schools and reached the semi - final. In the semi - final they played and unfortunately lost but only 
by 1 point. Even though they didn't reach the final they refocused and had the opportunity to play 
in a 3rd v 4th place match.  
 
Our team was able to persevere to quickly move on and win fairly comfortably. This meant they 
were able to take home a bronze medal each but also be the 3rd best Boccia team across the city of 
London. 
 
A massive shout out to our amazing Boccia team who have worked ever so hard: Lara, Tyianne 
(Violet), Tadeusz (Grey) Teodora & Mohamed Barre (Lilac) 
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Our book recommendations this week… 
 

Arya has recommended The Runaway Pea by Kjatan Poskitt and Alex Willmore, she 
remembers recommending it before but it’s such a funny story she just needed to 
recommend it again! Our second recommendation is from Chrysolithe; A Bit Lost by 
Chris Haughton, it’s an award winning picture book and won’t fail to give a 
comforting feeling. 

 

          

 
 

Thank you to our recommenders!!! 
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Sports Personality of the week! 
 

This week's Sports Personality of the week is ..... Mustafa (Lilac) 

 
Mustafa along with Lilac class had a great PE lesson this week, where he was really engaged. 
Moving onto their second gymnastic lesson of the year, Lilac class have been working on 
their matching and mirroring techniques with a partner.  
This week they added different rolls to their sequences having already started working on 
different balances. It was fair to say both Mr. Samuel and Mrs. Johnson were more than impressive 
with Mustafa's overall lesson. His ability to listen and work well with his partner (Dogay) along with 
adding a bit of flair and style to his sequences, along with his bravery in performing his sequence at 
the end of the lesson to everyone, are the main reasons why he is this week's Sport Personality of 
the Week.    
 
Excellent job Mustafa! 

 
Attendance Success! 

This week’s winners are GREY and LILAC classes both with 98.33%.  
Well done to both classes. 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend and we will hopefully see you celebrating World Book Day over the next 
week. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Antoinette Goldwater 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 


